
To whom it concerns,  

 I strongly support bill H7382.  

This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI 
students as has been done for decades. The town would rather have 1,200 empty bedrooms 
than providing housing.  

Available of housing  is critical for the development of our community as an open and inclusive 
society. 

 

Beth Kitson 

668 Boston Neck Road 

Narragansett RI 02882 

 


